
  

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 7th October 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Next week our sound of the week will be the letter ‘p’, please could you work with your 

child to find something in your house that starts with the letter ‘p’ and bring it into 

nursery. This will be added to our sound of the week box and be used during the course 

of the week as part of our phonics sessions. 

Please take a minute to have a look at our wanted resources list which is placed outside 

each classroom in early years. Any contributions would be gratefully received (buttons, 

plastic bottles, padlocks with keys, boxes- jewellery, shoe, large cardboard boxes, white sheets, old 

mobiles/ phones, ribbons/ laces, scarves, old keyboards, diaries, address books, magazines/ 

catalogues, blank greeting cards, post cards, clothes pegs, envelopes of different sizes, baby clothes, 

dolls, everything and anything.) 

 

Reminder of our Workshop Dates (all workshops take place in the nursery): 

Phonics/Mark making – Thursday 13th October (9AM & 12:45PM) 

Celebration Day – Thursday 20th October (9AM & 12:45PM) 

Mathematics – Thursday 3rd November (9AM & 12:45PM) 

Many thanks, 

Nursery team 
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